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438.	Ms V Ketabahle (EFF) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services:
When does he intend to release the Public Service Commission inquiry related to the Director-General’s conduct?	NW291E						
REPLY: 
I have been advised as follows:-
[bookmark: _GoBack]After considering the contents of the report and applying my mind to the matter, I notified the PSC on 23 February 2016 that I have accepted the report without any amendments. The report is available to the affected parties. 
